
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE 

WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
HELD FEBRUARY 29, 1968, GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

Chairman Ed Lamm called the meeting to order at 2:15 P. M. 

Members present were as follows: Paul Heidel, Ed Lamm, Clyde Lowe, 
Ed McCormick, Gus Byrom, Dave Palo, 
Dick Grey, and Bill Anderies. 

Item of business: Runway extension 

As background information Gus Byrom explained the need for the 

extension of the present runway. The extension would be made necessary 

by Frontier and United using the new Boeing 737. He mentioned that the 

runway that they would need would be two times the normal take off length 

in case a take off would need to be aborted. 

Gus Byrom also mentioned that Greg Isbell called and said that 

we needed an 11,000 foot runway. He also stated that Mr. Henry Kimball 

will be in for a meeting in the following week to discuss the needs at 

the airport. 

Ed McCormick questioned what runway lengths Frontier and United 

would have to have or at least what their people think they have to have. 

Paul Heidel questioned if we had to go through this each and every 

year. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:40 P. M. 

Edwin S. Lamm, Chairman W. J. Anderies, Secretary 
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